
 

 

 

 

** SES Employees Participate in 2014 Beirut Marathon **  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                       

November 21, 2014 
 
Contact Name: Ms. Amy Wesley 
Email: awesley@sabis.net   
 

For Immediate Release 
 
For the fourth consecutive year, SABIS® Educational Services (SES) -- Lebanon employees participated in the Banque du 
Liban Beirut Marathon, a marathon that has experienced enormous growth since it was first started in 2003.  
 
On Sunday, November 9, 2014, 73 SES employees from a wide range of departments including Communications, IT, 
Academic Development, and Creative Design brought along their friends and families and joined 37,153 runners from 94 
countries in the 10K Run for Fun. The SABIS® team wore SABIS® t-shirts, caps, and wristbands that were provided by SES. 
 

 
Members of the SES Team at the Starting Line of the Beirut Marathon   

 
The SES employees fared well at the finish line: Ryan Thomas, an English Subject Analyst, finished first with a time of 53 
minutes and was enthusiastic about his performance.  “The Beirut Marathon 10K Fun Run was a blast. It was really exciting 
to feel the energy from all the other runners, volunteers, and supporters,” he said. “I can’t wait to try to beat my time at next 
year’s race.”   
 
SES-Lebanon paid employees’ registration fees to the Beirut Marathon Association, which, in turn, will distribute all profits to 
charities across Lebanon.   
 
SABIS® Educational Services promotes a healthy lifestyle among its employees. SES employees benefit from on-site facilities 
such as a gym, free therapeutic massage sessions, and weekly Tae Bo classes, all in line with the organization’s commitment 
to creating a healthy, happy, and friendly workspace.    
 
To learn more about SABIS®, visit sabis.net. 
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